
Conservation Commission  
Meeting Minutes 

June 10, 2008 
The Conservation Commission held a meeting on June 10, 2008 in the Lakeville Town Office Building.  The 
meeting was called to order by Chairman Orrall at 7:00 p.m. Members present were Bob Bouchard, Joe 
Chamberlain, Randall Kenney, Emery Orrall and Martha Schroeder.  Jennifer Jewell, recording secretary was 
also present. Michael Toole was absent with prior notice. 
 
7:00 P.M. – 123 Nelson’s Grove Road      Nyberg 
It was noted that while the Fisheries Commission has jurisdictional rights for any water entering the Taunton 
River Watershed there has been no communication with this group. Upon motion made by Member 
Chamberlain and seconded by Member Schroeder the Commission  
 
VOTED: To continue the hearing to July 8, 2008 at 7:00 p.m.  Unanimous vote. 
 
Agent Selection Committee 
The Commission must appoint two members to a selection committee.  This committee will review the 
applications and provide a list of qualified candidates to the Commission. Upon motion made by Member 
Bouchard and seconded by Member Kenney the Commission 
 
VOTED: To appoint Members Chamberlain and Schroeder to the Agent Selection Committee. 

Unanimous vote. 
 
Woods Edge 
At the request of a resident, Mr. Kenney visited the site to ascertain whether the drainage swale along the 
roadway posed a danger to motorists.  It was stated that while a swale is located adjacent to the roadway that 
item does not fall under the jurisdiction of the Commission. There was discussion regarding access to private 
property. 
 
County Road         Degrazia
Bob Rego, from Prime Engineering, was present for the discussion.  There was a review of the plans.  It was 
stated that a wetland crossing would be necessary to access the upland portion of the site.  Mr. Rego stated that 
the Planning Board wanted confirmation from the Commission that the 15,000 square foot wetland crossing and 
five lot subdivision with a conventional roadway was a permitable project before voting to allow a reduction in 
the roadway width, which would require a 6,000 square foot crossing. There was question as to the possible 
location for wetland replication.  The Commission voiced concern over the impact of the proposed large 
crossing and stated that they would not look favorably on such a filing.   
 
Rhode Island Road        Johnson 
It was stated that the property owner was in violation and was supposed to file with the Commission in the past. 
Chairman Orrall will draft a letter to DEP regarding the history of the case and forward a copy to the Board of 
Selectmen.   
 
Keller Waterproofing 
It was stated that a large concrete stockpile has been developing on the site. Member Chamberlain will visit the 
site to speak with the property owner. 
        
Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the Lakeville Conservation Commission will be held on July 8, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Lakeville Town Office Building.  Upon motion made by Member Chamberlain and seconded by Member 
Schroeder the Commission 
 
VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 8:10 p.m.  Unanimous vote. 
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